
Visit from Habitat Guatemala 

 

On May 10, 2018, the Lima Area Habitat for Humanity hosted one of their international partners, 

Habitat Guatemala. Representing the country was Executive Director, Victor Velazquez and 

Director of International Resource Development, Makensie Brown. They brought greetings to us 

from Guatemala and shared valuable information about the country and its needs, especially in 

decent, affordable housing. 

Lima Area Habitat has been a partner with Habitat Guatemala since 2005. During this 13 year 

partnership, the Lima affiliate has tithed $98,882. This tithe has impacted over 79 families in 

Guatemala through the construction of 13 homes, and 66 smokeless stoves, water filters, and 

hygienic latrines. The Lima Area affiliate gives 10% of its unrestricted income toward 

international Habitat for Humanity work. 

To find out more about Habitat Guatemala or to donate to their volcano disaster work, visit 

http://www.habitatguate.org/eng/donations/. 
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